
 
 
221 N. Main Street • Centerville, Ohio 45459-4617 • (937) 433-5155 • FAX (937) 433-6564 • www.cwpd.org 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  January 3, 2017 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

 Centerville-Washington Park District 

 937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Glass Etching Class 

CENTERVILLE, OH: The Centerville-Washington Park District is offering a glass etching 

class Saturday, January 14 at 10 a.m. Bring your glass jars or bottles to Park Headquarters at 

Activity Center Park, 221 N. Main Street, and learn how to repurpose them as candle 

holders, lights, oil pourers, soap dispensers and more! Add your own personal touch by 

etching designs into the glass. A variety of stencils will be available, including but not limited 

to flowers, nature themes and nautical themes. Please make sure the glass containers are free 

of labels or glue. Extra glass bottles will be available.  

The one-and-a-half hour program costs $15 for Centerville/Washington Township residents 

and $20 for nonresidents. Preregistration is required and can be made by visiting www.cwpd.org or calling 937-433-5155. 

Registration deadline is Wednesday, January 11.  

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing 

more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, 

please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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